
Working Together to End This Pandemic
COVID-19 Huddle Messages

Please share the latest information about COVID-19 vaccines at 
huddles and unit-based team meetings.

+	 Getting a COVID-19 vaccine is a big step toward 
safely returning to activities we have avoided for 
much of the pandemic — dining indoors at 
restaurants, gathering with family and friends, 
attending sporting events and traveling.

+	 Available vaccines are effective against  
coronavirus variants that make up a growing 
number of the new COVID-19 cases.

+	 Kaiser Permanente continues to administer 
vaccines in all regions. Learn how to get a 
vaccination appointment at kp.org/covidvaccine.

+	 There are many people who still aren’t  
vaccinated. So, continue taking precautions  
to prevent the spread of COVID-19: wear 
masks, practice physical distancing in public, 
avoid crowded indoor spaces and wash  
hands frequently.

COVID-19 vaccines are still important

Getting vaccinated: Children and teens

+	 Pfizer-BioNTech is the only COVID-19 vaccine 
approved for children younger than 18 at this time.

+	 A parent or guardian must accompany anyone 
under 18 to their vaccine appointment. Medical 
staff may ask for the child’s photo ID (such as 
a school ID card or passport) and proof of age 
before administering the vaccine.

QUESTIONS: For the latest COVID-19 vaccine information, visit kp.org/covidvaccine, or call the national 
KP COVID Vaccine InfoLine, available 24/7 in English and Spanish, at 855-550-0951.
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